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January 7, 2010 (Agenda) 
 
Local Agency Formation Commission 
105 East Anapamu Street 
Santa Barbara CA  93101 
 

Appointment of Alternate Public Member 
 
Dear Members of the Commission: 
 
RCOMMENDATION  
 
It is recommended this matter be continued to the next Commission meeting.   
 
DISCUSSION  
 
On November 5, 2009 the Commission began the recruitment for an Alternate Public Member.  
An ad hoc subcommittee of Commissioners Orach, Schlottmann and Wolf was appointed to 
review applications, interview candidates and make a recommendation to the Commission. 
 
A total of fifteen applications were received from those interested in being appointed.  These 
were screened by the ad hoc committee and six individuals have been invited for interviews 
which are scheduled for next Wednesday, January 13.  
 
It is anticipated that the ad hoc committee will have a report and recommendation at the next 
Commission meeting.  
 
Please contact the LAFCO office if you have any questions.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
BOB BRAITMAN 
Executive Officer 
 

Commissioners: Bob Orach, Chair    Lupe Alvarez      Joe Centeno    Cathy Schlottmann     Bob Short     Larry Wilson        
Janet Wolf     Joe Armendariz      Doreen Farr     John Fox                                             Executive Officer:  Bob Braitman 

http://www.sblafco.org/
http://www.sblafco.org/
http://www.sblafco.org/

	LAFCO 

